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Displays, Bulletin Boards and Decorations 

• No changes from last month in the display cases or bulletin boards (Mrs Brinks will be 

changing out some of the items in the antique book display) 

• Mid-Coast Water Planning Questionnaire information is laid out on a table near the 

adult computers- this survey is also available online. You can find the link on the 

library facebook page. 

• Lynne pulled down the Halloween decorations.  

• Sunshine’s painting is getting nice comments and looks wonderful  

 

 

Children and YA 

• Magic the Gathering numbers are coming back up- still regular meetings on Friday 

afternoons 

• I’ve done story time for small groups (1-3) several times this month. 

• Dolly Parton Library: 36 kids from Siletz and 596 in Lincoln County 

 

 

General 

• We updated the public computers in the adult room to the newest system, and will be 

doing the same with the children’s computer when we have ironed out the wrinkles 


